
Dear colleagues,

We are very pleased to welcome you to the last issue of Mucosa in this year.  2019 is the first full year that Mucosa 
chronologically completed its publishing with growing interests from all researchers studying in different basic 
and clinical disciplines related all mucosal tissues.
In this issue, we present you five articles including a review, two  original articles, and two cases as a case report 
and letter to editor. 

Ozcelik and Kilic reviewed the current evidence about the Human Papillomavirus vaccination; benefits, indica-
tions, doses, optimal time, efficiency and controversies in current literature. In the research articles, An et al. 
report their experience about the lip leishmaniasis. The authors conclude that lip leishmaniasis should be consid-
ered in the differential diagnosis of mucosal lesions when resistant to treatment, especially in the endemic areas. 
Bulut Okut and Ceylan analyze the patients with oral leukoplakia including clinical and histological findings, 
and treatment options. Dilek et al. report a patient with squamous cell carcinoma of the tongue in order to pay 
attention to early diagnosis. Finally, Gerceker Turk and Turk report a case of Staphylococcus aureus endocarditis 
demonstrated prized skin manifestations. We hope you benefit from these articles.

We would like to thank our authors, reviewers, and readers for their meritorious contributions. The next year, in 
2020, Mucosa is going to be a candidate to be covered in precious indexes, starting TR Index and ESCI. 

We invite you to submit your excellent papers for publication in Mucosa.

Kind regards.

Savas Yayli
Murat Cakir
Editors-in-Chief
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